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14.06.24 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am writing to inform you of the school class structure for next year. As all parents are aware we are 

an ever-expanding school, we now have 380 pupils on roll. To allow us to meet the needs of our ever-

increasing numbers, we often have to change our class structure. For the academic year 2024-25 our 

class structure will be as below. 
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As a school we are very experienced in delivering the curriculum to mixed year groups and have done 

this successfully for a number of years now. Next academic year all classes will be reorganised so we 

are able to better spread abilities and needs within year groups.  

This reorganisation process will happen over the next two weeks and as part of this process we will 

be asking children to nominate friends they would like to be in a class with as well as communicating 

with you as parents to allow you to approach your current child’s class teacher with any questions you 

may have. Staff will then meet together to decide upon the classes and children will spend the day in 

their new classes as part of our transition on 17th July. For children who we feel would benefit from 

additional transition we will facilitate this through their current class teacher. 

All decisions will be made in the best interests of your child giving them the opportunity to feel secure 

and achieve well academically. 

For those parents whose children are currently in Reception we will also be holding an additional 

parents meeting at 2:30 on Friday 12th July. 

Should you have any questions regarding this please contact your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Pointon 


